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Dear Parents / Guardians                                                             

Year 5 will be performing Christmas songs and poems at the end of this term. There will be two 

performances for families. An afternoon performance at 2.15pm and an evening performance at 

7pm both on Wednesday 18th December.  

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 2nd December. Tickets will be available at £1.50 each. We 

have 3 tickets available per family.  We will do our best to make sure you are allocated tickets for 

your first choice of time. Please send your ticket requests and money in as soon as possible to 

avoid disappointment. Any unsold tickets will be released for general sale the week beginning 

16th December.  

We would prefer that younger children are not brought to the evening performance as they may 

interrupt the show. Junior and Infant children will have the opportunity to see the performance 

earlier in the week. 

Please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible. 

Thank you 

Year 5 team 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME ……………………………………..………… CLASS ……………………………… 
 

My child will be back in school at 6.15pm on Wednesday 18th December to be ready for the 7pm 

evening performance. 
 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………….. Parent / Guardian 

 

I would like ……… ticket(s) for the 2.15pm performance 

I would like ……… ticket(s) for the 7.00pm performance 

 (A maximum of 3 tickets in total) 
 

I enclose £ …………………… [£1.50 per ticket] 

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/

